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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 7:39 AM
To: Matt Dornfeld; Marcia Moermond
Subject: RE: 494 Edmund Ave

Thanks for the update.  -Mai 
 

From: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 9:02 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Marcia Moermond <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 494 Edmund Ave 
 
FYI, I was there today and the garage remains in same condition. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Dec 27, 2023, at 3:33 PM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hello Shai and Carolyn, 
  
At your hearing from December 5, 2023, there was little discussion about the summary abatement 
referencing the repair, replace or removal of the garage and there was no mentioned of deadline for 
compliance by Ms. Moermond.   Therefore, Ms. Moermond will be conducting a hearing on January 9, 
2024 between 1:00 p.m. and 3 pm via telephone to determine if this nuisance is abated or whether 
extension is feasible.    
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  


